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July 17, 2006 

MEMORANDUM FOR HUMAN RESOURCES DIRECTORS 

FROM: NANCY H. KICHAK,  
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR,  
STRATEGIC HUMAN RESOURCES POLICY 

SUBJECT: Office of Personnel Management  
Executive Resources Forum 

The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) will host an interagency Executive 
Resources Forum on Wednesday, July 26, 2006, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in OPM’s 
Alan K. Campbell Auditorium.  Your executive resources staff and performance 
management program managers are strongly encouraged to attend. 

Topics to be covered in the forum include: SES Pay for Performance Data Report, OPM 
Senior Leaders website and SES Certification Update/Lessons. 

As in the previous forums, OPM and agency executive resources personnel will have an 
opportunity to discuss common concerns, status updates and future initiatives. 

Questions regarding the forum may be directed to Mr. Paul Thompson, Manager, 
Executive Resources Group, Center for Learning and Executive Resources Policy at 
(202) 606-1429 or Paul.Thompson@opm.gov. 
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